ANNAPOLIS

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Michael Mallinoff

Date: July 7, 2023

Subject: R-39-23: 2023 City of Annapolis Hazard Mitigation Plan

Purpose of legislation
The purpose of this legislation is to adopt the 2023 City of Annapolis Hazard Mitigation Plan, as

required by the Federal Emergency Management Agency, to maintain eligibility for
disaster funding for large-scale emergencies and disasters and mitigation grant funding.

Impact of legislation on operations

This legislation will allow the City to move forward both with the specific measures identified in
the Plan as well as other projects that rely on funding from FEMA. The legislation does not
create new projects per se but instead allows existing plans and projects to continue.

Impact of legislation on staffing

This legislation allows existing staffing patterns and plans to continue.

Prepared by Victoria Buckland, Assistant City Manager



